
July 2, 1973. 

Rabbi Emanuel Feldman 
1459 Biltmore Drive, N.E. 
Atlanta, Ga. 30329 

Dear Manny: 

I received your note on this eve of my departure for Australia. 

My experience with M.H-K. will be of little value to you in your 

publishing venture with them. I had special arrangements and the 

only pitfall was ( and this is true of almost any publisher) the 

constant and interminable delays. At any rate, good luck and 

loads of patémnee. 

On the Wouk translation, I am sending you the copy of a letter 

I jst received from Wouk's secretary. You will notice that there 

is a possibility of further help from him. 

I have the $100.00 check he sent to my foundation, but I do not 

know to whom I shall mail it for the Branover project. Since I 

am leaving for Australia, and my secretary has also left for the 

summer, please be kind enough to forward the $100.00 from your 

own account. I enclose herewith a check of $100.00 made out to 
you personally for these funds. 

All my best wishes fer a pleasant summer. 

Cordially, 

NLspj RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


